
 
 

Cypress Bay Sports’ Update (July 21, 2020) 
 
Good Morning 
We hope that you and your families are doing well. 
 
We are anticipating decisions this week as it relates to the start of school in Broward County 
and which path we will take for its resumption.  However, we will not be starting high school 
sports in their traditional window and pattern for the upcoming school year. 
 
While the FHSAA did decide last evening to remain on their traditional calendar start date of 
July 27 for the commencement of Fall sports practices, the Broward County School District and 
Cypress Bay remain in a holding pattern until we have a better grasp of the escalating COVID-19 
cases and how we can ensure and maximize student safety. 
 
ALL FALL SPORTS (Cross Country, Football, Golf, Swimming, and Girls Volleyball) cannot begin 
traditional practices until a TBD time and date.  Further, schools are not permitted to have 
any organized activity on school campuses until district approval is provided. 
 
There are several steps that must take place before we can resume full activity on campuses.  
As we get the information and navigate a plan to implement, we will keep everyone informed. 
 
We are 100% committed to all our student-athletes and sports teams having a season and 
activity for the 2020-21 school year!  
 
We do encourage student-athletes and parents to continue to upload their paperwork that is 
required for student participation for extra-curricular sports on Registermyathlete.com 
 
In the meantime, we also encourage everyone to continue implementing social distancing 
practices and wear a face covering in public places.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via email at: 
scott.selvidge@browardschools.com 
 

 


